U.S. Trustee Presentation on New MORs and PCRs

June 17, 2021 at 10:00 - 11 a.m. — Virtual Training

All are invited to attend a one-hour presentation by the Nashville U.S. Trustee’s
office concerning the new Monthly Operating Report and Post-Confirmation
Report forms. The new forms go into effect on June 21, 2021. Substantive
reporting will remain virtually unchanged. But the new forms are data-enabled,
adherence to which will be essential.

e This training concisely covers the steps for formatting and filing the reports
the right way.

e Learn what additional supporting documentation must be appended to
MORs.

e Note, the new MOR forms are for non-Small Business Debtor cases.

This training is especially designed for attorneys and staff focusing on or entering
the field of Chapter 11 practice. Chapter 11 debtor representatives and individual
Chapter 11 debtors are welcome to attend, too.

To receive a link to this virtual presentation, email tim.niarhos@usdoj.gov by June
16, 2021.




